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The North Olympic Library System (NOLS) is excited to announce an extension of the Rain or 

Shine! Outdoor Storytime series. These outdoor storytimes will now be held through November. 

Storytimes at the Sequim Branch Library will continue on Tuesdays at 10:30am in the field 

behind the library.  Storytimes at the Port Angeles Main Library, on the lawn outside of the 

children’s area, will continue on Thursdays at 10:30am through October, and change to Fridays 

at 10:30am in November. 

 

This all-ages storytime features stories, music, rhymes, and plenty of movement and fun! 

Activities such as talking, reading, playing, and singing all play an important role in early 

childhood development.  

 

This program takes place outside-- rain or shine! Bring a blanket to sit on and a way to keep 

dry if it’s rainy, and get ready for some fun together! Masks are encouraged for everyone ages 2 

and up. 

 

For more information about Storytime, email youth@nols.org.  This program is generously 

supported by local Friends of the Library groups. To learn more about what’s happening at your 



library this fall, visit www.nols.org, call 360.417.8500, or follow North Olympic Library System 

on social media. 

 

 
Rain or Shine! Outdoor Storytimes to be held in Sequim and Port Angeles through November. 
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